
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
November 9, 2022 
 
Ontario Energy Board P.O.  
Box 2319 27th Floor  
2300 Yonge Street Toronto,  
Ontario M4P 1E4  
 
 
Attn:  Mr. Pckernell, Manager, Applications Administration 
Attn: Hussein Yusufali 
 
Regarding: Application for Electricity Distributor Licence (EB-2022-0239) 

 

Dear Mr. Pickernell and Mr. Yusufali, 

 

On November 2, 2022, Cooperative Hydro Embrun Inc. received a letter from the OEB stating 

that its application for an Electricity Distributor Licence, filed on September 1, 2022, was 

deemed incomplete. The incomplete status is related to the utility’s key individuals.  

 

Cooperative Hydro Embrun Inc. has reviewed the criteria and maintains that its Manager, Benoit 

Lamarche is the only executive fulfilling all of the functions indicated in the Certification and 

Acknowledgment section an as such, remains the sole contact.  

 

In smaller utilities, such as Cooperative Hydro Embrun Inc,  the Manager is the equivalent of the 

Chief Executive Officer, Chief Operating Officer and President.  

 

Yours very truly,  

 

 
 
 
 
 

Benoit Lamarche, General Manager 
Coopérative Hydro Embrun 
821 Notre-Dame St, Embrun, ON K0A 1W1  
(613) 443-5110 


